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Hi Demi   
Sammy has requested I redo the heritage statement as it looks like I need the wooden window after all As 
follows 
 
Design,Access and heritage statement  
I propose to put a window in the side of my property to let more light into a very dark kitchen  
The window looks out onto the entrance to our private courtyard and also onto my neighbours house I have 
consulted them and they are very happy for me to proceed  
As it is a listed building I will be using a wooden window It will have a concrete surround which is the same as 
the existing windows and the others in the row of houses  
 
 
I hope this is suitable Please let me know if there is anything else you need or if I need to print out the letter and 
deliver it  
Thanks  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


